
 

February 28, 2020 

 

Cancellation of 2020 ISPE Japan Affiliate Annual Meeting in Tokyo 

 

This is to inform you that the ISPE Japan Affiliate will not be holding its Annual 

Meeting this year.  We apologize in advance for the inconvenience caused to 

you. 

 

Regretfully, the Affiliate Officers and Board Members have had to reach this 

conclusion on the basis of the ongoing coronavirus situation.  There are too 

many unknowns at present to move forward with the original planning. 

 

We sincerely ask that you cancel your travel plans for our Meeting and we thank 

you for your kind understanding. 

 

Ayako Nakajima 

Chairman, ISPE Japan Affiliate 

 

Hirofumi Suzuki 

Chair, Organizing Committee 


